From: |

Sent: 04 March 2024 10:29

To: EHDC - Local Plan

Cc: I

Subject: Petition Re Alt-8 Neatham Down
Categories: Consultation Responses

CAUTION: This email came from outside of the council - only open links and attachments that you’re
expecting.

Dear Local Plan administrators

| write to submit to the public consultation a petition that has been running relating to the ALT-8
site, Neatham Down.

As you will see the petition has gathered more than 1000 signatures in the short time that it has
been running. The petition will continue to run after the public consultation ends - for the latest
figures please visit the following link:

https://www.change.org/p/save-neatham-down-say-no-to-the-continuing-overdevelopment-of-
alton

We will resubmit the petition to you again later, so that updated numbers may be recorded.
Regards
I
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